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Notice #:  CCBFTR01136 
Audience:  Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC 
Subject:  Meet Point Billing (MPB) Record Change 
Date Effective:  January 29, 2016 
  

 
Beginning Friday, January 29, 2016, Frontier Communications will stop including non-
billable “Direct Routed” meet point billing (MPB) records in files that it distributes industry 
wide.   Frontier has been including these non-billable Direct Routed records as a courtesy in 
order to update your systems for Local Transport Restructure. This decision will likely 
impact the size files that Frontier transmits to your company. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact your Frontier Carrier Account Manager. 
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